
March 12, 2019 
 
Dear Representatives of the House Resource Committee, 
 
I’m writing as an Alaskan who opposes the Pebble mine. Please give Jason Brune the thumbs down 
when he appears before the resource committee. He is in no way, shape or form appropriate for the 
position, as he is an avowed and enthusiastic pebble mine supporter. It would be a horrible conflict of 
interest, and totally inappropriate. Do not support this travesty. The Governor can find someone who is 
capable of representing the best interests of the state, and not someone sold on the wonders of the 
pebble project. 
 
Thank you, 
Louise Seguela, district 31 Homer 
 


